
COVID RESTRICTIONS 

 
 

The current restrictions in place 
mean that The Sessions House 

Murder Mystery is not currently 
available. 

 

We are keen to begin this event as 
soon as possible, so please enquire 

with your dates and you will be 
pencilled in. 

 

Further updates will follow in due 
course 

 


